Getting things done — Hazel Drive
#dundeewestend

A resident recently advised me

‘I wonder if anything can be done about the lane leading from Hazel Drive,
near Hazel Gardens, to Perth Road. The area by the drains is totally blocked
by leaves and mud. When it rains, the path becomes a mini river.’

I took this up with the Roads Maintenance Partnership and have now been
advised that the local roads inspector has since checked the gullies at the
top and bottom of this footpath and they are now clear.

Our local environment manager has been asked to ensure the leaves in the path
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are removed.



